City of Sedona

Public Works Department
102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336
(928) 204-7111 - Fax: (928) 282-5348

FY23 CIP Update

KEY FEATURES:

Consultant: Shephard-Wesnitzer, Inc.,
Contractor: N/A
Timing:

Design: FY 2022

Construction: FY23

Construction Challenges

Narrow right-of-way
Necessity to keep a portion of

roadway traversable.

Project Manager:
Johnathan Hoffman

(928) 203-5124
JHoffman@SedonaAZ.gov

During significant storm events, the at-grade wash crossing of Back O’ Beyond Road City Engineer:

would be covered with water, isolating residents and visitors to the Cathedral Rock J. Andy Dickey, PE
Trailhead. (928) 203-5039
This project will develop the design and costs to improve public road ingress and ADickey@SedonaAZ.gov

egress for the public in this area.
The 2005 Stormwater Master Plan did not identify this project. This project was $ FY23 Project Budget: $772,750
escalated in priority due to public safety and cost of maintaining this crossing when Total Project Budget: $847,750
rainfall events occurred. Excessive debris, soil and rock would need to be removed
from this crossing.

Corps of Engineers’ requirements will be determined, and right-of-way needs will be
defined.

Project Update: A small portion of the project is on personal property. This required
the City of Sedona to receive a permanent drainage easement. The easement process
is complete, and Shephard-Wesnitzer is continuing with design of the project.

Project Status August 2022

Project Phase % Completion Completion Date
Design 50% FY22
Construction 0% FY23
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